
From: Eli Boddy <eliboddy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 6:10 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA21-031: 2117 Brockman Blvd 
 

 
Brett, Jon,  
 
I'm writing to express my support for the variance on the next door neighbor's house. I received the 
notice of the public hearing and have reviewed the details. I live at 2121 Brockman Blvd and see no 
issues from our end on the project being completed as written. I will be happy to join the hearing, if 
necessary to express my support. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Eli 
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